
Fourth District, Department of Ohio
The American Legion

14 February 2024

Dear Members of the Fabulous Fourth District:

We are wrapping up a wonderful year here in the Fabulous Fourth District.  Our 
Commander, Al Buxton, has led us to winning the Big Brown Jug, 5th time,in 
membership.  He will be leaving office during the Department Convention on July 11 – 
July 14, 2024 in Independence, Ohio  

We are asking for donations (of any amount) to present Al with his Past Commander's 
Pin from all the members of the Fabulous Fourth District.  The pin will be presented 
during the Fabulous Fourth District caucus during the Department of Ohio convention in 
Independence in July.

If you or your Post would like to donate, please send it to the Fourth District 2nd Vice 
Commander at:

Champ Brown
4th District Second Vice Commander
8377 La Seur Rd.
Morrow, OH 45152

We will need your donation no later than May 5. 2024.  We'll sign everyone's name to a 
card that donates prior to presenting it to Al.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter and your prompt attention will be greatly 
appreciated.  Please indicate on the check that it's for the Commander's Pin.

Sincerely,

Champ Brown
Champ Brown 
Fourth District 2nd Vice Commander

And the Fourth District Officers

CB/asb


